Town Of Brookline P.O. Box 403 Brookline, Vt. 05345

Request for Proposals

The Town of Brookline is accepting bids for stream stabilization project on Parker Road. The project involves 2 areas, one is 40feet long x 6' high the other is 30 feet long x 6' high, plus a 3-4' key way below the stream. Contractor will be responsible for following the ANR and Corps permits.

There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting Tuesday July 26, 2016 @ the Brookline Town office with a site visit to follow.

All sealed bids will be received by 7:00 PM, August 3, 2016, at the Brookline select board meeting. Bids will be opened and read aloud. Late, faxed or e-mailed bids WILL NOT be accepted. All bids must include a current proof of workers compensation and liability insurance. The Town of Brookline reserves the right to accept the bid most favorable to the Town, and reject any or all bids.

The chosen contractor shall be responsible for calling DIG SAFE and verifying all utilities (above and below ground) within the project limits, and take necessary precautions to protect utilities during construction.

The chosen contractor shall be solely responsible for repairing and/or paying to repair any damage to private or public property sustained during or as a result of construction activities to its original condition.

It is the chosen contractor's responsibility to comply with all OSHA and VOSHA requirements, maintain a safe job site, and protect the safety of the public.

All work performed by the chosen contractor shall comply with all federal, state and local regulations and requirements.